
 

As we enter the fall, we have so much 
to be thankful for. One thing I’m 
especially grateful for is our church 
building. The vision and commitment 
of our longer-term members to move 
to our current location, build the first 
building, and add on throughout the 
years continues to inspire me. So 
much ministry takes place in our 
facilities! It is important to me and our 
church leadership that we do our part 
to maintain them as we continue to 
invite people on a journey with Jesus.
  

 
October 1, 2025 
 
Church family, 
 

    
 
It’s with that in mind that I’m excited to share about our upcoming Roof & Restrooms Renovation! Our 
Trustees (charged with overseeing and maintaining our facilities) have determined that it is past time to 
replace the flat roof that covers our office and preschool wing. Furthermore, we have long wanted to 
upgrade our restroom facilities to accommodate their consistently increasing usage and make better 
first impressions on our many guests. But we need your help! 
 
We hope that you will prayerfully consider making a one-time special gift above and beyond your 
normal giving to help make this project possible. After paying off a big loan early this year, we have been 
setting aside the planned mortgage payments for capital projects such as these. By the end of this year, 
we will have accumulated over $53k for this purpose! In addition, we have a little more than $23k 
already donated for this renovation. Our leadership has set a goal of raising an additional $150k 
between now and mid-November to cover the total estimated costs of $200-220k to put on a new flat 
roof and renovate the men’s and women’s restrooms in the Family Life Center, office, and preschool. 
Stay tuned to hear more about this project in the coming weeks! 
 
For now, I want to share a few important details with you: 

• Goal: to raise $150,000 

• Target giving date: Sunday, November 16, 2025 

• How can you give? In-person, online, mail to the office. Make sure to designate the gift as “Roof 
& Restrooms Renovation” 

• FAQs and other information available on our website: troymc.org/renovation 
 
Thank you in advance for your above and beyond generosity that supports the ongoing ministry of Troy 
Methodist Church and important projects like these!  
 
Faithfully, 
 
Pastor Andy  


